
Latest News 
 

PROGRAMME CHANGE 
 
  

Please note that the first meeting at URC on 8th January 
2025 was cancelled due to the adverse weather. As a 
consequence, the programme has been changed and 
Keith Branigan will now present “The Royal Family at 
War” at our next meeting at URC at 2pm on Wednesday 
22nd January 2025. 
  
Members’ presentations “Mail Delivery Systems” and 
James Hartley’s presentation showing the remainder of 
the Barrie Knowles postcard collection will take place on 
a future date to be confirmed by the Programme 
Committee.  
 

 


